
OUTSIDE REFERRAL AGENCY MATRIX 

PROJECT:     Delaware and Powers Planned Development Plan     

CASE NO. PDP19-0001  

DATE REFERRALS SENT: March 28, 2019 

AGENCY 
DATE 

RECEIVED 
COMMENTS 

CenturyLink 04-25-2019 No concerns identified. If existing Century Link 

facilities require relocation, it will be at the 

applicant’s expense. 

Comcast No response  

Denver Water 05-23-2017 Will-serve letter received. 

Xcel Energy 05-24-2017 Will-serve letter received. 

Regional Transportation 

District (RTD) 

No response  

Urban Drainage & Flood 

Control District 

No response  

United States Postal Service No response  

Littleton Public Schools No response  

South Suburban Parks and 

Recreation District (SSPRD) 

No response  

Arapahoe County No response  

Tri-County Health 

Department 

No response  

Comcast No response  

Denver Water 03-26-2019 Will-serve letter received. 

Littleton Schools No Response  

South Metro Fire 10-08-2019 Street width requirements for fire access will be 

addressed at time of subdivision and site 

development plan.  

Xcel Energy 4-26-2019 Public Service Company is the owner of existing 

overhead electric distribution facilities along 

Bannock and Powers Streets and the gas line along 

Bannock Streets. Applicant must complete the 

application process for any changes to facilities 

and/or services. Conditional approval at this time. 

   

 


